
 

 
 
 
US-Canada Border Crossing Open to Commercial Traffic 
 
 
We want to assure all customers and employees that recent border crossing restrictions DO 
NOT apply to the commercial traffic. 
 
The trucks and rail cars that bring raw materials to our business, and ships finished products to 
our customers are moving freely and will continue to keep businesses and stores supplied.  
 
The US-Canada trading relationship is one of the open and integrated in the world: 
 

• Both the US and Canadian governments have confirmed that trade policies will continue 
to protect the flow of food, medical supplies and other goods to protect supply chains 
and ensuring cargo keeps moving 

• The NAFTA 2.0 agreement (now called the USMCA) is the biggest and most secure trade 
agreement in the world. It has been ratified by all three participating governments and 
provides the framework for the free flow of goods between the United States, Canada 
and Mexico. 

• $2 billion in goods and services are traded every day between the US and Canada 

• Our packaging protects the food, pet food and hygiene products that customers count 
on being available to them when they go to stores throughout the United States and 
Canada. Customers, vendors and government all recognize that packaging is a critical 
part of this supply chain and all parties will make every effort to keep these products 
moving.     

 

While we fully expect commercial product to keep shipping freely, we will inform you if should 
there be any changes in procedures or protocols that need to be incorporated into shipping 
products across the border, or with its accompanying paperwork.   

      

 
 


